
 
 

 
 
 

Tay Valley Township is holding a  
Public Information Session on  

Saturday, June 24th, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. 
Glen Tay Public School  

155 Harper Road 
 

 
Come out and learn more about: 

 Current Waste Site Operations 
 Changes to Date and Future Changes of Operations 
 Proposed Waste & Recycling Collection 
 Next Steps 

 
There will be an opportunity for the public to comment and ask questions. 

 
A survey will be available after the presentation at the Public Information 

Session as well as on the Township website.  
 

For background information please visit the Township website at 
www.tayvalleytwp.ca  
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